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1. The Coast Guard Headquarters Prevention Policy Directorate (CG-5P) will relocate 
from the Coast Guard Headquarters Transpoint Building to the new Coast Guard 
Headquarters complex on the St. Elizabeths campus this weekend, September 6-8, 2013. 
The Office of Auxiliary and Boating Safety (CG-BSX) will be secured during this entire 
period, including its capacity for office telephone and email transactions.  
 
2. Upon completion of this transfer, office telephone and email contact information will 
remain the same for CG-BSX personnel. The following new address must be used for 
mail bound to the CG-BSX office:  
Commandant (CG-BSX) ATTN: Office of Auxiliary and Boating Safety U.S. Coast 
Guard STOP 7501 2703 Martin Luther King Jr. Avenue SE Washington DC 20593-7501  
 
3. Please bear in mind that all mail (including express mail) bound for the CG-BSX office 
will still undergo routing and screening through the Department of Homeland Security's 
Consolidated Remote Delivery Site (CRDS). This process normally adds about 2-4 days 
to normal delivery times.  


